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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 
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School Computers  

If your child has borrowed a computer for       

Remote Learning, it is important that it is        

returned on their first day back at school.      

Computers may be returned to school on Friday, 17th       

September before 3.30pm, on the completion of remote 

learning. Please return computer and charger cord in the bag 

supplied clearly marked with your child’s name. The            

computers will then be inspected upon return. Thank you. 

Communication:  All important updates will be available on PAM. Please check Daily Messages      
    regularly.  Notifications /emails will also be sent out via the Skoolbag APP. 

Attendance:  Remote Schooling Attendance will be entered via the PAM app.  

Contact:    If you need to contact the school please phone 51 552712 or email,                                               
    principal@lakesent.catholic.edu.au  or office@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 

Don’t forget to send in your daily 

Remote Schooling Attendance via 
PAM 
each school day before 10am. 

No Lunch orders,     

tomorrow or 

next week. 

St Brendan’s Catholic Primary School will reopen 

for onsite learning for  

Foundation to Year Two from Friday, 10 

September.          

Remote Schooling will remain for        

students in Years Three to Six.  

Onsite supervision remains available for 

vulnerable children and children of permitted 

workers.  

Assessment Interviews - Friday 10, Monday 13 and Tuesday 

14, September.  

Don’t forget to book your interview day and time asap. 

Parents will be required to drop off their child/children, at 
the office, at a given time and pick them up 40 minutes later.  
Parents must leave the school premises during this time.  
Social distancing rules will be enforced during drop off and 
pick up.  

Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 

PLEASE bring your remote learning packs  

to school tomorrow. Thank you. 



 

  
Dates for the Calendar 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

Week 9 Friday 10th Return to school - Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 
6.00pm Sacrament of Confirmation Postponed 

Week 10 Monday 13th Onsite learning Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 

 Tuesday 14th Onsite learning Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 

 Wednesday 15th Onsite learning Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 

 Thursday 16th Onsite learning Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 

 Friday 17th Onsite learning Foundation, Years  1 & 2 
Year 3 – 6 Remote Schooling 
2.15pm School finishes—End of Term 3 and Remote Schooling 

Term 4 OCTOBER 2021 
 

Week 1 Monday 4th 9.00am Term 4 Commences  

School Absences:  

To report a student absence please use the Parent 

Notified Absences function on PAM. 

Please do NOT reply to you absence reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge a parent Notified Absence. 

2 STEP SIGN IN  

1. QR Code Service : 

• all parents, guardians and carers who enter buildings 

or facilities when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including  contractors and volunteers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

2. VPASS 
• Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

COVID-19.…. REGIONAL VICTORIA: Religious gatherings and ceremonies; permitted with up to 20        

persons per venue (and those workers necessary to conduct the ceremony).  

Phone bookings are required 0456 877 899  

Tues: 14/9 St Brendan’s Lakes Entrance 9.30am  Wed: 15/9 St Colman’s Orbost 9.30am  

Fri: 17/9 St Brendan’s Lakes Entrance 9.30am   

Sat: 18/9 St Dymphna’s Buchan 9.00am  - St Colman’s Orbost 5.00pm  

Sun: 19/9 St Brendan’s Lakes Entrance 9.00am -  St Joseph's Swan Reach 11.00am  



 
 

 

 

6th September, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Assessment Interviews will take place for all students in week 9 and 10, Thursday 9, Friday 10, Monday 13 and Tuesday 14, 
September. 

Parents will be asked to book a time and day for their child to attend school for 40 minutes for this assessment with their 
teacher. These bookings will be done through PAM.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents will be required to drop off their child/children, at the office, at a given time and pick them up 40 minutes later. Par-
ents must leave the school premises during this time. Social distancing rules will be enforced during drop off and pick up.  

Students who regularly attend on-site learning will be tested in week 9 and therefore, will not require an interview time. 

Please contact the school office, 51552712, if you have any concerns. 

Kind regards, 

 

Matthew Hamer 

Please login to PAM as normal and you will immediately 
see a screen including the Parent Teacher Interviews 
short cut. 

Once you click on the window you will be given the 
chance to select your child. The screen would be similar 
to the picture shown. 

You select your child one at a time. 

Select the Core Group button and the availability sched-
ule appears. This provides you with the teachers name 
and available times a booking can be made. When you 
have completed your booking a summary will appear on 
the bottom of the page. 



Congratulations  

Ava Corrie 

Harrison Rebeiro 
 

You have finished the challenge for 

2021! 

CHALLENGE      

FINISHES ON  

17th SEPTEMBER 




